
Site Base Minutes 

October 26, 2011 

 

Those who attended were: Laura Gaddy, Maggie Harris, Lynn LeFLore (Co-Presidents), Lisa 

Kokoszczynski (Secretary), Wendy Wortha, Matt Colby, Dan Martelle, Lisa Rushing, Bo 

Mielczak, Cindy Gatrell, Donna Joye, Janet Kamenick, and Cliff Harrington (Parent 

Representatives).  

 

Lockdown: We will have a surprise lockdown within the next couple of weeks.  Some 

substitutes did not have keys to lock the door in the last lockdown, so now each substitute will be 

given a room key in the morning with a lanyard. 

Supplements: There was a question about Doctorate Supplements and whether or not their 

supplement has been decreasing (like the Master’s Supplement)?   If not, why?  

Classcapes:  Brad downloaded the latest version of Firefox on the library computers, laptops, 

and computer lab.  Hopefully the internet will work faster now. 

 

-We are ALL thankful for the PTO luncheon today!  It definitely boosts our morale!!!  Thank 

you!!! 

-Are we able to sit down and eat together as a grade level during luncheons?  We discussed 

having the Room Parents or volunteers come in to watch the class.  We could also ask the 

Hospitality Committee. 

Can the paperwork in the beginning of the year be online? Also, can parents consolidate their 

beginning-of-the-year forms if they have more than one child going to Stallings?   

Do all 5
th

 graders use First in Math?  Mr.Bagshaw will touch base with his grade level. 

 

Next Site Base meeting: November 30
th
.  Be there. 

Minutes submitted by: Lisa Kokoszczynski 

 

 

 


